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Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: 	Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Windlectric Inc. - Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities 
(EB-2o14-o300) 

We are counsel to Windlectric Inc. ("Windlectric") in respect of its application for leave to 
construct transmission facilities (EB-2o14-o300). We are writing to request an extension for 
filing reply submissions to April 10, 2015. 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3 issued on February 24, 2015, Windlectric's reply 
submissions are due on or before April 3, 2015, which is a statutory holiday. Moreover, Board 
staff filed supplemental submissions late in the day on March 31, 2015. In those supplemental 
submissions, Board staff indicate that based on the holiday and its additional submissions staff 
would not object to the Board granting an extension to Windlectric's deadline for filing reply 
submissions to April 8, 2015. Windlectric's intention would be to work towards filing the reply 
submission as soon as possible, however due to counsel's previously scheduled travel for 
business purposes on April 7, 2015, additional time beyond April 8 may be required. 

Yours truly, 

Jonathan Myers 

Tel 416.865.7532 
jmyers@torys.com  

cc: 	Mr. A. Tsopelas, Windlectric Inc. 
Intervenors 
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